
 
Australian Church Union – Melbourne Branch 

Catholic Anglicans Discovering Our Future 
 
A good number attended our AGM in February and heard Fr Robert Newton, Vicar of Christ Church Brunswick, 
give an interesting talk – “In Bush and City” – on rural and urban ministry. 
 

The 2008 Committee comprises:  
President The Revd Dr Richard Treloar  Vice President      The Revd Dr Helen Granowski 
Treasurer The Revd Jim Brady   Secretary       Mrs Mary Harris 
Members The Revd Philip Bewley  Mrs Kathy Kozlowski      Mr Colin Reilly 

The Ven Alison Taylor  The Revd Wendy Hudson (on leave) 
 

OUR NEXT EVENT 

BRUNCH 
Saturday 7 June following 9 am Mass at St Peter’s, Eastern Hill 

Fr Matthew Healy will lead a discussion on 
YOUTH MINISTRY 

All welcome – bring your friends 
St Peter’s bookroom will be open to tempt you! 

 

 AND THEN – A SPECIAL DATE FOR YOUR DIARY  
 

FESTAL HIGH MASS – THE KEBLE CELEBRATION 
The Annual Commemoration of Anglican Catholic Revival 

Preacher 
The Revd Michael Lapsley SSM 

Director, The Institute for the Healing of Memories, South Africa 
 

Friday 18 July 2008 8.00 pm 
Christ Church, corner Toorak and Punt Roads South Yarra   Melway 2L   E5 

The traditional warming supper will be served 
 

Attention all choristers and clergy ministering to choristers  
You are welcome to join the Choir of Christ Church South Yarra in singing at the Keble Mass; 

please download your own music from the following websites and be at rehearsal at 6.30pm on the night. 
Mass for Five Voices and Sacerdotes dominum - Byrd; and O sacrum convivium - Tallis 

http://wso.williams.edu/cpdl/sheet/byrd-ms5.pdf
http://www.cpdl.org/wiki/images/c/c0/BYRD-SAC.pdf

http://wso.williams.edu/cpdl/sheet/tal-sacr.pdf
For further information, please email Philip Nicholls, Director of Music – music@ccsy.org.au

 
 

We look forward to seeing you at these important ACU events 

 A reminder for those few who have not yet paid their 2008 subscriptions  
Please send your $20 / $10 to the Treasurer as soon as possible: 

The Revd J Brady   The Anglican Centre   209 Flinders Lane   Melbourne  3000 

  
Secretary:   Mary E Harris 

℡  9380 2040       harrime@bigpond.com 
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